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Council  20 September 2017: Questions submitted from Members of the Public

Question 
No.

Question 
from

Question: Question to: Responsible Officer:

1. Mr Jeff 
Tutt

On 26th July 2017 the leader told Council he had been 
approached by a Parish Council chairman imploring him to 
recommend acceptance of the Local Plan to underwrite the 5.4 
years housing supply and the 5 year supply for gypsy and 
traveller pitches.
The Local Plan has now been made, which I am sure we are all 
pleased to at least have a plan, even if people disagree with 
certain components.
One of the main building blocks of the plan is the land supply 
and the 5 year supply. Could the leader please explain the 
current position of the 5 year supply on gypsy and traveller 
pitches and the implications this has on planning applications?

Cllr Gerry Lewin James Freeman

2. Mr Jeff 
Tutt

There is also a large amount of fly tipping and general littering 
around the Borough, can we please know if there is a strategy to 
combat this scourge?

Cllr Horton Alistair Andrews


